
Institutional review board statement 

The study was approved by the Research Ethics Committee of the institution within which 

the work was undertaken (Limerick University Hospital) and it conformed to the provisions 

of the Declaration of Helsinki in 1995 (as revised in Edinburgh in 2000). All subjects gave 

written informed consent. 

 


